
Court Connection  
Volume No. 7 – Issue No. 4 
October 2018 

Grateful for Volunteers in the Pro Se Assistance Clinic in Orlando 

By: Honorable Karen S. Jennemann 

In September, the Orlando Division of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the 
Middle District of Florida posted an Administrative Order thanking attorneys who 
volunteer their valuable time working in the Bankruptcy Pro Se Assistance Clinic 
(the “Clinic”).  

The Administrative Order allows attorneys who volunteered at the Clinic within the 
last 90 days to request moving their matter to the beginning of a calendar.  The 
Bankruptcy Judge will approve the request if it does not substantially impact or 
prejudice other scheduled hearings.  

This is a small token of gratitude to reward these dedicated volunteers for their 
service to their profession, the Court, and our pro se filers.  

You can read the Administrative Order (FLMB-ORL-2018-1) here. 

http://pacer.flmb.uscourts.gov/administrativeorders/DataFileOrder.asp?FileID=79

